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Hi Booster Club members, 
  
     I hope you all had a great summer.  It is hard to believe hockey season is upon us.  Time flies as we get 
older.  Pre-Season is over and we are on to the regular season.  Good news reported from the office - we 
will have St. Louis as our parent team for several more years!  Hopefully that will make a difference to 
have some stability with the T'Birds.  2024 is a very special year for our Booster Club as we turn 70 years 
old!!!!!!  We have ordered special 70th Anniversary T-Shirts.  Stop by the Booster Club table to pick one 
up or we can order one for you.  We have sizes from Medium to 4XL. 
 
     Mackenzie MacEachern's family has a new ediƟon.  HIs wife had a baby girl this summer.  Thank you 
to member Debbie Wilder for puƫng together a giŌ basket from the Booster Club to the MacEachern 
family. 
 
     On a sad note George Goulet passed away recently.  George is a former Booster Club member.  He 
was the spouse of life member Carol Goulet and uncle to Sheila, Chris, Jason and Jamielynn FelleƩer. 
 
     Our next meeƟng is Saturday, October 26, 2024 at 5 pm in the T'Birds conference room.  We will be 
talking about upcoming bus trips and other club business.  Stop by and bring your ideas.  TentaƟve future 
Booster Club meeƟngs are November 30 (2 pm) all others at 5 pm- December 28, January 25, February 
22, March 29 and April 19.    
Hope to see you on the 26th. 
  
 
PaƩy Devine 
President 
Springfield Thunderbirds Booster Club 
 


